Harbor Creek Senior High
6375 Buffalo Road

Harborcreek, PA 16421
814-897-2100

814-897-2136 (fax)

Dear Coaches,

The Harbor Creek Forensics Team would like to extend an invitation to you and to your students for the
CFL of Erie Tournament to be held on Thursday, February 19, 2015 at Harbor Creek Senior High.

Registration will take place in the cafeteria between 3:15-3:45 in order to start Round 1 promptly at
4:00. When you are traveling on Depot Road, please use the 1* entrance on the left (coming from 90) or
the 2" entrance on the right (from route 20) for student drop-off. The cafeteria is located on the south
side of the building and will be used for the opening and closing meetings.

This is the last regular season competition before the March 7 National Qualifier at Gannon. As a
reminder, in order to compete at that tournament, a student needs to compete in at least 1 regular
season competition this year. Also, in order for a judge to meet the criteria for the National Qualifier,
he/she must have judged in 1 regular season competition. The judging quota for the qualifier
tournament is different, so please keep this in mind when scheduling students and judges for this last
regular season competition.

Judging Quotas are as follows (regular season):

Speech: 1 judge for every 5 contestants or fraction thereof
Congress: 1 for every 10 competitors or fraction thereof
Debate: 1 for every 2 entries or fraction thereof

* Please provide the required judges for student entries to prevent forced student drops due to
not meeting a judge quota.

Registrations must be received by 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 17, 2015 via Tabroom.com. We will
not be able to accept add-ons after this deadline. However, any drops can be emailed to Susan Peebles
at scpeebles22 @gmail.com until noon on the day of the tournament. On your way to the tournament,
drops should be texted to both Susan at 814-602-7417 and Julie at 814-490-0274.

As a fundraiser, the Team will be selling pizza, snacks, water, and soda throughout the evening, so we
appreciate your support in advance. The judges’ lounge will have food available for all judges, coaches,
and bus drivers to enjoy as well.

We look forward to your participation and to a great night of forensics competition!

Sincerely,

Julie Gillespie



